

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Thursday, May 16, 2024

Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Resignation from the Board of RBC Place London

It is with sincere regret that I resign from my position on the Board of Directors for RBC Place London.

With my recent appointment as Chair of the Community and Protective Services Committee, I anticipate increased responsibilities in addition to those already undertaken in my role on the Civic Works Committee and the several Boards on which I serve. After careful consideration, I have determined that continuing to fulfill my duties as a City Councillor, while also balancing this difficult workload, necessitates that I step down from my role on the RBC Place London Board.

My tenure with the RBC Place London Board has been a rewarding and valuable experience, and I am grateful to have assisted with the venue's continued success.

Respectfully submitted,

David Ferreira Councillor, Ward 13